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Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Doves’ Class 

Staffing Updates from January 2025 

We would like to share some important updates regarding the staffing in Doves’ Class. 

As many of you are aware, Mrs Pleshette has been covering Miss McKelvey’s maternity leave over the past 
year.  We are pleased to inform you that Miss McKelvey will be returning as the Doves’ Class teacher on 
Thursdays and Fridays starting in January 2025.  To ensure a smooth transition, she will be spending time 
in school next week to reconnect with the children and get to know them. 

Mr. Stray will continue teaching the class from Monday to Wednesday, and Mrs Steere will remain in her 
current role, providing consistency and support to the children. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Pleshette for her dedication and hard work in settling 
the children into Key Stage 1.  Her efforts have been greatly appreciated.  Mrs Pleshette has secured a 
teaching position at another local school, and we wish her all the best in this exciting new chapter.  We 
hope she stays in touch with us in the future. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 

mailto:adminoffice@purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk

